
 
COUNTY OF EL DORADO  

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
 

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
Date:  September 24, 2008 
 
To:    Pierre Rivas, Principal Planner; Gordon Bell, Planner 
 
cc:   Char Tim 
  
 
From: Eileen Crawford  
 
Subject: Z07-0017, PD08-000, P08-0001 Walgreens Traffic Study 
 
The Department of Transportation has reviewed and approved the Traffic Impact 
Study for this project submitted by KdAnderson dated September 5, 2008.  No 
additional conditions of approval are required.   
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